
 

Bidwill Events 
 
Term 2 Week 9: June 22 to 26, 2020 

 
After the home learning experience of April and May, being back at school 
has undoubtedly been a very important and successful change for our 
students. With two weeks until the school holidays, we’re all still working 
hard to engage students in quality learning and finishing the term on a 
positive note.   

On that note, Year 12 students are being provided extra support to prepare 
for the HSC. This includes our subscription to Edrolo (an online learning 
portal), holiday tutorial classes, and laptops/dongles available to borrow. 

Teachers are busy preparing Semester 1 reports for students in Years 7-10. 
These will be handed out to students in Week 10. While we are unable to 
have our regular parent-teacher night this year, please feel free to contact 
the school and request a parent-teacher phone call to discuss your child’s 
progress. 

 
Have a great week, 

 
Jason White (Relieving Principal) 



 
 
 
UP-COMING EVENTS 
 

This week 

 Year 11 & 12 laptop and dongle loans – all week 
 

 
Further Ahead 

 Year 7-10  Semester 1 reports handed out – Week 10 
 
 
Please Note: Parent-teacher evening is not able to happen as 
usual at the end of this term. Please contact the school office if 
you would like to have a progress update with your child’s 
teachers. 
 
 


